
August 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

In compliance with New Jersey Administrative Code, N.J.A.C. 6:29-7.1, the Family Life Education
Curriculum for your child’s grade level is available for your review on the district website. Family
Life will be taught as part of the health course.

If you wish to have your child excused from any part of the program, the district will be sending
out communication on how to complete that process. If we do not hear from you, we will assume
that you would like your child to participate in the Family Life Curriculum.

Should you have any questions concerning the Family Life Education program, please do not
hesitate to contact your child’s physical education teacher for additional information once the
school year begins.

Sincerely,

Chris Argenziano
Principal


